
Northern Lights Board will be implementing a new Soil Rejuvenation program with
Blades LCC. Blades has run soil tests throughout Northern Lights Community.  The 
tests revealed a lot of compaction, lack of soil exchange/absorption and high PH. 
The program will be implemented over the next 2 to 3 years depending on how 
fast our soil responds. 

This program will consist of:
 Aerating twice a year
 Applying gypsum after aerating
 There will be six applications of fertilizer of which three will be a premium 

fertilizer called GreenTRX. 

What all this means to you the resident/owner is you will see lusher, greener 
yards in the years to come. This is a slow process... changing soil takes time, 
effectively we are turning hard clay into decent soil to grow healthier greener 
grass. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding with this process.   


